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Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 30 October 2024, to Fire and Emergency New Zealand requesting 
the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA): 
 

• We note that Fire Emergency New Zealand has not yet published it 2024 annual review 
that would normally contain the levy collection amount for the 2023/24 financial year. In 
terms of the Official Information Act 1982, please can you provide the levy amount that 
was collected from insurers for the financial period 12 months to 30 June 2024 within 20 
working days of receiving this request.  We look forward to being provided with the 
information at the latest on or before 27 November 2024.   

 
We can advise that the total levy received by Fire and Emergency from insurers, for the 12-month 
financial period ending 30 June 2024 is $712,013,000.  
 
We trust that the information being provided is of assistance. If you require further information, 
please email officialinformationrequests@fireandemergency.nz. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Aidan Saunders 
Manager, Information Requests 
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